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 NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

The regular meeting of the Oakland Public Ethics 
Commission for Monday, April 1, 2019 has been 

cancelled. 
 

The Commission will be holding a Special Meeting 
on Thursday, April 4, 2019 for the Commission’s 

annual retreat; we plan to post the agenda for that 
meeting 10 days in advance.  

 
 

Please contact Commission staff at (510) 238-3593 
with any questions. 
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